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Region A, Tennessee District 
Chapter TN-M, Lenoir City 

 
District/EWMA Teams 

TN District Directors 

Richard & Connie Pendleton 

423-245-8484 

cell 423-914-5275 

r-cpend@charter.net 

Assistant District Directors 

Patti Hamilton 

pattihamilton@charter.net 

Troy & Vickie Hurt 

gwrrachaptera@gmail.com 

EWMA Officers 

Anita & JR Alkire, CEO 

Bruce & Barb Beeman, COO 

Bob & Nan Shrader, President 

Patti O’Neill Esposito, CFO 

Senior VP of Operations 

Don & Rhonda Weed 

VP of Safety/Ride Coordination 

Bob & Renae Hicks 

VP of Finance 

Randall & Janet Drake 

VP of Membership Development 

Bruce & Tina Gebhard 

VP of Membership Benefits 

Bill & Cheryl Smith 

VP of Technology & 

Communication 

Mike Melton 

Corporate Administrator 

Cheryl Fowler 

Directors of Marketing 

Don & Rhonda Weed 

Director of First Aid/CPR 

Todd & Wendy Stark 

Editor 

Clara & Fred Boldt 

Region A Directors 

Jim & Sue Jackson 

 
Monthly gathering 

We meet the 2nd Tuesday 

of every month except 

December, 

eat at 6pm, gathering at 

6:30pm. 

 

Lenoir City Shoney’s  

1100 Highway 321 North 

Lenoir City, TN 

Just off I-75, exit 81. 

Please join us at 6pm for 

dinner before the 

gathering, in the Shoney’s 

back dining room. 

We hope to see you at 

our monthly gathering, 

and all are welcome. 

 

 

TN-M Team 

Chapter Director Assistant Chapter Director 

Brian Richards Russ Wools 

865-249-6173 barljr@att.net russelwools@msn.com 
 
Treasurer Newsletter Editor 

Mel McInerney Brian Richards 

mcinerneymw1@gmail.com barljr@att.net 
 
Safety/ Ride Coordinator Webmaster 

Russ Wools Brian Richards 

russelwools@msn.com barljr@att.net 
 
Birthdays/Anniversaries Sunshine 

Renee McInerney Renee McInerney 

rmcinerney221@gmail.com rmcinerney221@gmail.com 
 
Chapter Clothing  

Marlene Kinney  

marlenekinney14@gmail  
 
2024 Chapter Special Couple 2024 Chapter Special Person 

Randy & Marlene Kinney Butch Hertzog 
 
Ride Team 

Ken Gray, Randy Kinney & Mel McInerney 
 
Phone Tree Committee 

Ken Gray, Mel McInerney 
 
 

Chapter TN-M website: www.ewmatn-m.org/  

TN District website: www.ewmatn.org 

EWMA website: ewma-world.org 

 

 
 
 

 

http://www.ewmatn-m.org/
http://www.ewmatn.org/
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Chapter Director’s Spiel 
Well, We’re into the fall season, and the fall foliage is starting to turn, although probably due to the 

drought conditions we endured this summer, the colors, for a good portion, are not as vibrant as we 

would hope, more subdued, but I have seen a few trees in amazing oranges and reds.  Hope you can 

get out for some viewing. 

I’m just back from a 2-week trip to attend two rallies, one in Blackwell, OK, and the final rally 

of the season in Biloxi, MS.  Both were enjoyable, as usual, lots of friends to catch up with.  Our 

next rally to be looking forward to will be the FL District Rally next year, March 13-16, back in 

Gainesville, FL again.  The trip was nice, some good traveling, although going through some parts 

of MO and KS, were somewhat boring, miles and miles of fields, but at least the weather was decent, 

it wasn’t that long ago that the heat would have been unbearable, but not now, if anything, the COOL temperatures 

in the morning were “refreshing”. 

Just a reminder for any rides you may go on soon, it’s the fall season, well named as the leaves are “Fall”ing 

and something you need to be careful of, leaves on the roads, especially if they are wet (either from rain, or the 

early morning dew) can be very slippery, so you need to be more watchful. 

We’re approaching the yearly holiday seasons, and we send out our wishes for everyone to have a very special 

time, getting together with family and friends, and enjoying the festivities.  Please enjoy yourselves, safely, and 

be mindful of the reasons for the holidays, being Thankful for our freedoms and our families. 

In the meantime, please take care, stay safe, and we hope to see you at a chapter activity. 
Brian Richards, TN-M Chapter Director  

Assistant Chapter Director 
 

We have had some awesome fall weather recently.  I hope everyone was able to get out and enjoy 

it.  As we enter the holiday season, I hope everyone has a wonderful time gathering and 

celebrating with all their friends and family.  I want to wish everyone has a Happy 

Thanksgiving.   

 

 
Russ Wools, TN-M Assistant Chapter Director & Chapter Safety / Ride Coordinator   

Chapter Clothing/Flags & Hats 
Questions about chapter “shirts”?  Contact either Marlene or Brian. We also have a great source for shirts and 

vests and where to get them embroidered as desired and patches sewn on, with Terrilynn Brown of TJ Brown 

Enterprises LLC, the EWMA authorized source. 
Marlene Kinney, Chapter Clothing  

Chapter Birthdays & Anniversaries 

Happy Birthday to:  Happy Anniversary to: 
None   George & Vida Maples 17-Nov 

 
“Thoughts and Prayers” 

Renee McInerney, TN-M Sunshine Lady 
 

Chapter Awards & Winners 
from the October Chapter Gathering 

STAR AWARD:  
Russ Wools, for coming up with such an enjoyable ride to Bee-Rock and Muddy Pond 

 

WHOOPS AWARD:  
Brian Richards, for reversing the announcement for last month’s Star Award, of Mel and Ken transporting 

Butch to/from the hospital 
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I’m proud to wear my TN-M Shirt!  
James Whitener, he did not have a chapter shirt on 

 

50 / 25-25  
Frank Widmeyer and Russ Wools 
 

Chapter M “Out Having FUN!” 

Chapter Dinner Ride, August 27th 
Ken Gray 

There was no planned ride to dinner, so Butch and I decided to come up with our own ride.  We met at 
the Weigel’s in Lenoir City around 3:00 pm.  The high temperature that afternoon was supposed to be 

around 93 degrees, so we made sure to pack some ice water and plan a couple of hydration stops for the 
two-hour ride.  We took route 321 through Maryville and on to Townsend.  With all the asphalt and concrete 

in Maryville absorbing the sun’s heat, the temperature was 94 degrees.  We really felt it at the stop lights.  
In Townsend, we stopped at the Visitor’s Center and went inside to get out of the sun and enjoy some air 
conditioning.  We picked up some brochures for future tourist stops and used the facilities.  The building 

had a covered front porch with rocking chairs, so we sat on the front porch and drank some ice water for a 
few minutes before heading on down the road.  We continued on route 321 to Wears Valley and then got 

on the Foothills Parkway.  After climbing in elevation for a little bit the temperature dropped down to a 
pleasant 88 degrees.  Also, there was a good bit of shade on the Parkway making for a very enjoyable ride 

with fun curves and beautiful scenery.  Most of the traffic seemed to be going the other way, so we had our 
lane all to ourselves and were able to ride at a decent pace.  We saw more motorcycles than cars on the 

Parkway.  After a few miles, we stopped at a scenic overlook, parked in the shade and drank some more ice 
water.  We continued on the Parkway almost to the Look Rock overlook where we turned onto Butterfly 
Gap Road and then took Flats Road down to Happy Valley Road.  We rode down the mountain through 

Montvale where there were several hairpin turns, but they were downhill, so not too difficult.  We turned 
left on route 336 and after a few miles we turned onto Coning Road, then took Carpenters Campground 

Road over to Mint Road.  At the intersection with Niles Ferry Road, we turned right and arrived at TC’s 
Grill around 5:40 p.m.  Eleven people showed up for dinner.  We had good conversations and great food.  

Everybody had a good time.  Vida decided that George will pick Calhoun’s at the Lenoir City marina for 
next month’s dinner ride.  
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Chapter ROMEOS Ride, September 18th 
Ken Gray 

I arrived at the Cracker Barrel around 8:45 a.m.  Butch was already there and no one else showed up.  
Butch and I left at 9:00 a.m. and took highway 70 through Kingston and Rockwood.  In Crossville we turned 

on route 392 and then 127 to the Cumberland Mountain State Park.  We took a restroom break at the park 
and toured the little Civilian Conservation Corp (CCC) museum.  The CCC was a federal Depression Era 
Program that helped to get the economy going again by providing jobs to the many unemployed people and 

veterans.  They built many of the structures in our state and national parks along with roads and bridges.  
After that short little break, we took highway 101, then 285 to highway 30.  This is the road that goes past 

the entrance to Fall Creek Falls State Park.  The Temperature was around 72 degrees and there were many 
dark clouds, but no rain in sight.  I was constantly having to flip my sun visor up and down as we rode 

between the clouds.  The traffic was light and there were many fun curves.  We ended up on highway 111 
and took that to Sparta where we had lunch at Yanni’s Grille.  I have eaten there many times and have not 

been disappointed.  It is a Greek Restaurant that serves Italian, Greek and American food.  I had the Chicken 

Parmesan with salad and side of spaghetti.  After lunch the temperature was in the upper 70’s, so off came 
a layer.  From Sparta, we took highway 84 to Monterey.  This road had many more fun curves and pretty 

scenery with practically no traffic.  In Monterey we got on highway 62 and rode that through Clarkrange to 
Wartburg.  Then we took highway 27 to Harriman and 61 to 327.  At the intersection with 58, Butch and I 

split up to go home.  I got home around 3:15 p.m.  For me, the ride was 230 miles, driveway to driveway. 
 

Chapter B-Rock & Muddy Pond Ride, October 5th 
Brian Richards 

We had 7 members go on the ride to B-Rock and then Muddy Pond, a ride planned by Russ as a 

replacement for the scheduled ride the Lake Lure, which we heard was unapproachable due to Hurricane 
Helene damage. 

It was a really nice day for a ride, a little cool starting off, but the temperature got into the comfortable 

range fairly soon, and the sun was shining, just what we wanted.  Russ led us on mostly back/secondary 
roads, many with some fun curves, and lots of interesting scenery.  We were kinda hoping to maybe see 

some fall colors, but it was probably a week or two too soon. 
Some of our group had been to B-Rock before, but others had not, so it was fun seeing their awe and 

amazement for the fantastic views from the rock overlook.  After enjoying the scenery for a bit, it was back 
to the bikes and on to the next stop, which was the stores at Muddy Pond.  After some “window” shopping, 
and a purchase or two, it was on to the set of buildings that have food.  They have a nice set up to quickly 

get the customers their food and out.  After we got our sandwiches, several of us went outside to a picnic 
area under a roofed setup, and enjoyed our sandwiches. 

After lunch, we went a little further down the road to the Muddy Pond Variety Store, where more 
purchases were made, especially the “fried pies” they had waiting for us. 

Then it was back towards home, with a quick stop to gas up for the rest of the day’s ride. 
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------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Russ Wools 
Hurricane Helene put a damper on our planned ride to Highlands and Lake Lure, NC.  It would have 

been a wonderful ride.  Unfortunately, the hurricane decimated most of the area we planned on riding to.  
Most if not all the roads were closed preventing us from riding there.  So, I came up with an impromptu ride 

to Bee Rock and Muddy Pond.  Brian, Ken, Butch, Randy, Marlene, and Guy, joined me on the ride.  We 
took US-70 to Crossville.  At the round-a-bout we took TN-392 and then TN-101south to TN-285.  We 

stayed on TN-285 until it turned into Hodges Bridge Rd after crossing TN-111.  We then took Gooseneck 
Rd to McMinnville Hwy back up to US-70 in Sparta.  After a brief pitstop in Sparta, we took a short trip 
east on US-70 to TN-84.  We wound are way up TN-84 to US-70N in Monterey, TN.  We stopped at Bee 

Rock and hiked back a few hundred yards to the overlook.  The leaves really hadn’t started to turn down in 
the gorge below, but the view is still amazing!  After hiking back to the bikes, we continued up US-70N and 

Holly St to TN-62.  One block over we turned onto TN-164.  We then turned onto Union B to head over to 
Muddy Pond.  We ate lunch at the Country Porch.  The sandwiches there are always very tasty.  We then 

hit the leather shop and General store before hitting the Variety Store.  Needless to say, some fudge and pies 
were purchased.  From Muddy Pond we continued back to TN-62 all the way to Oliver Springs.  Most 
everyone split up from the gas station at TN-116 and TN-62.  In all it was an outstanding ride, with great 

weather.  Cracker Barrel to the gas station was ~188 miles. 
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Chapter Ride to Mercier’s Apple Orchard, October 12th 
Brian Richards 

We had 11 members on 9 bikes go on the ride to Merceir’s Apple Orchard, which made for an exciting 

ride, it’s nice to have a good-sized group riding and having fun together.  We started out from the Cracker 
Barrel with 8 members on 7 bikes, and one couple joined up with the group part way along, then the last 
member and bike joined a little further on. 

We had a surprise when we got to Merceir’s, it was the weekend for their special “Harvest Festival”, and 
it was PACKED.  Vehicles were parked all over the place, talk about being in the back 40!  There were cars 

all up and down the surrounding hills, thankfully we had relatively decent but spread out parking for our 
bikes. 

Once we got inside the building, it was a MAD HOUSE!  Lines everywhere, for everything.  We HAD 
been planning on having lunch there, because we were going to be getting there early and before what we 
thought would have been the lunch/afternoon crowd.  Whoops, got that wrong.  Plus, none of us saw any 

signs for a restaurant, so they may not have that anymore.  
Anyway, after several of us got treats, like fried pies, kettle-corn, and bags of apples, it was time to leave.  

We looked at the road we would be turning onto from the parking lot, and the traffic was stop-and-go (much 
more stop than go), waiting to turn into the parking lot, for an estimated 2 miles!  Thankfully Russ did some 

quick internet research to find another way around, AND somewhere we could go for lunch, so the 
secondary portion of his planned ride for the day took a turn south, but what the heck, we weren’t lost, we 
were just on an adventure. 

As we were getting closer to “back home”, a couple of the bikes peeled off for a different route to their 
home, until the last 4 of us arrived at the scheduled ice cream stop at the Tic-Tok in Loudon, only to meet 

another member who had figured out about when we’d get there and wanted to meet up with us.  So, we 
enjoyed some more camaraderie and of course ice cream, then we all split our own ways to get back home. 

I personally got into another traffic jam, when I left Loudon, I figured staying on 11 and going north on 
11 and Kingston Pike would be a mess, so I just hopped on I-75.  Well, as I approached Lenoir City, the 
over-the-interstate sign warned of “Traffic Congestion starting at MM81”, and yep, there it was, backed up 

from I-40, I figured from the traffic going to the game, so I got off the interstate at exit 81, and took a bunch 
of secondary (and maybe tertiary) roads back till I could get onto I-640 and back to home in Corryton.  The 

whole day for me ended up totaling 280 miles, but it was a nice day with everyone. 
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------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Russ Wools 
We had Brian, Ken, Randy, Marlene, Butch, Joe, Darrell, Sandra, Guy and Lori join me for the ride to 

Mercier Orchard.  We started out with just 7 of us.  Guy and Lori met us in Greenback, on US-411.  Then 
Sandra met us in Vonore, on TN-360.  We rode TN-360 to Tellico Plains, stopping at the visitor’s center for 
a break.  We then took TN-68 to McCaysville, GA.  There was a bit of police action in a parking lot that 

distracted me a bit, causing me to miss the turn on GA-5.  After getting turned around and headed the 
correct way on GA-5 we stopped at the orchard.  The whole state of GA and half of TN must have been 

there.  To say the least, it was quite crowded.  After finding some of the scarce parking, we made our way 
inside.  Many pies, apples and other goodies were purchased after waiting in long lines.  We did not see the 

restaurant there that we had eaten at in the past, let alone the wait we would have endured.  So, we headed 
out for the Hardees in Postelle, TN.  We had to turn right out of the orchard thankfully as the line to enter 
was about 50 -75 cars blocking all traffic turning left.  We made our way to Blue Ridge, GA and over to 

GA-60 to get back to McCaysville, GA.  We took TN-68 to US-74 and stopped for lunch.  After lunch we 
continued on US-74 to TN-30.   We followed TN-30 and TN-315 to TN-39.  We took TN-39 to Englewood 

and US- 411.  We stopped in Madisonville, TN on TN-68 for a rest and gas.  Most everyone split from there.  
Brian, Randy, Marlene and I continued TN-68 to US-11 and up to Tik Tok in Loudon for some ice cream.   

Burl surprised us as he was there waiting on us for a bit, enjoying some ice cream.  We split up from here.  
It was another great day.  From Cracker Barrel to Tik Tok was 195 miles. 
 

Chapter ROMEOS Ride, October 16th 
Ken Gray 

It was 40 degrees when I left the house this morning, but the sun was just beginning to get above the trees, 
so I knew it would warm up pretty quickly.  Only the three amigos showed up for the ride, so we left the 
Cracker Barrel at 9:00 am.  The sun was now well above the trees and the temperature had risen to 45 

degrees.  I chose the proper winter riding gear, so I never got cold.  I didn't even have to use the heated grips 
or heated seat.  We took Highway 70 over to Farragut and then Watt Road to Hickory Creek.  We rode 

through Hardin Valley and Karns, then took highway 131 through Powell and Corryton.  In Corryton, we 
got on highway 33 and rode towards Maynardville.  It was a pretty boring ride up to this point with plenty 

of traffic and stoplights.  Then everything opened up and there was no traffic or stoplights for many miles.  
After several miles on highway 33, we turned left onto highway 61.  This section of roadway had plenty of 
curves with several 10 mph switchbacks.  Still no traffic, so we were having a good time.  After enjoying the 

curves on highway 61, we turned right onto highway 441 and rode through Norris Dam State park.  We 
stopped at the Visitor Center for a restroom break and then continued on to Rocky Top where we had lunch 

at the Cracker Barrel.  They had the fireplace going, so you could stand in front of it for a few minutes to 
take the chill off if you needed to.  Butch and Joe both said they were warm enough during the first leg of 

the ride.  I had a steaming hot cup of coffee with my lunch, so I was quite warm when we left.  After lunch, 
we took Dutch Valley Road to Oliver Springs and then Old Harriman Highway to route 327.  We split up 
to go home at the intersection with highway 58.  The temperature was 55 degrees when I got home.  For 

me, the ride was 124 miles, driveway to driveway. 
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Chapter ride to Brasstown Bald, October 19th 
Russ Wools 

Randy, Marlene, David joined me on the ride to Brasstown Bald.  We took TN-444 from Lenoir City to 
TN-72.  In Vonore, TN we took US-411 to TN-68.  We continued on TN-68 to TN-123/NC-294.  My GPS 

then got a mind of its own and tried to get us to take US-60 to some back roads over to US-19.  After a slight 
U-turn back to US-74 we found US 19 and continued south.  We stopped for lunch at Dan’s Grill in 
Blairsville, GA.  Dan’s Grill is a Cuban style restaurant and the food was outstanding.  After lunch we 

continued south on US-19 to GA-180 over to Brasstown Bald.  We got a bit concerned when we arrived as 
we were about 10 back in line.  But once through the pay booth portal, we found the parking lot only about 

1/3 full or less.  We rode the shuttle up to the overlook.  What a view!!!  360 degrees of scenery.  TN, NC, 
SC and GA.  It was a little hazy but still amazing.  After several pictures and a shuttle ride back to the 

parking lot, we headed back home.  We rode back GA-180 to US-19.  Only we continued south on US-19 
back to GA-180 over to Suches, GA.  Then we took GA-60 north.  Just shy of McCaysville, GA we took 

Airport Rd to US-74.  We then returned to TN-68 back to Tellico Plains, TN.  We took TN-360 back to 

Vonore to US-411.  We then stopped for ice cream at Rocky’s in Greenback, TN.  This is where we ran into 
most of chapter A-2.  We split up after our very delicious ice cream.  A very good day again, with great 

weather.  From Cracker Barrel to Rocky’s was ~250 miles. 
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Upcoming Chapter rides & events 
(For further info, please contact the CD): 

 
• Dec 7 - TNM Christmas party 

• Dec 31 - TNM New Year’s Eve Get-Together 

Upcoming “District” / “Nearby” rides & events 

• Nov 9 - TN District Ride, Green Tomato, Mooresburg 

• Mar 13-15, 2025 - FL District Rally, Gainesville, FL, see flyer below 

• Apr 24-26, 2025 - TN District Rally, Johnson City, TN, see flyer below 

• Jun 05-07, 2025 - GA District Rally, Helen GA, see flyer below 

• Aug 28-30, 2025 - EWMA National Rendezvous 3, Fort Smith, AR, see flyer below  

Let’s support each other, by visiting the other chapters in our area! 

Chapter Eat/Meet Location Contact  
“A2” Maryville 3rd Mon, 6p/6:30p Shoney’s, 1021 W Lamar Alexander Pkwy, Maryville 865-376-5090 

“B” Knoxville 1st Tue, 6p/7p Shoney’s, 2405 Andersonville Hwy, Clinton 423-907-9712 

“C” Kingsport 3rd Tue, 5p/6p Randal’s Restaurant 120 Old Union Road, Church Hill 423-383-0339 

“C2” Crossville 3rd Thu, 4p/4:45p La Costa Restaurant, 138 The Crossings, Crossville 985-201-3791 

“O” Cleveland 1st Tue, 6p/7p Countryside Cafe’, 8223 Mahan Gap Rd, Ooltewah 423-310-5903  

Classifieds 

If you have anything you want to have included here, “for sale” or “wanted” ads, please send the information 

to the Newsletter Editor. We will gladly run any member’s ad in the newsletter. A new request each month is 

required to be published in a subsequent newsletter.  

----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

For sale, contact Bob Fisher, 585-259-6154 or kfisher1249@gmail.com 

      
HJC I30 open face white, with flip down face shield and 

sun visor, bought wrong size, worn twice, size XL, paid 

$150, would like to get $75 

 
Vinyl fleece-lined trike cover, waterproof, brand 

new, asking best offer. 

----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Items for sale, PRICES Negotiable, contact Brian Richards, 865-249-6173 or barljr@att.net 

 
Toshiba TDP-T45 projector, good condition, $20/OBO 

 
2012 GL1800 rear drive, almost new, needs the rear 

tire lug bolts plate.  Asking $50/OBO 

mailto:kfisher1249@gmail.com
mailto:barljr@att.net
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Nelson-Rigg Rain Pants, with 

suspenders, size XL, used once, it 

doesn’t fit comfortably, asking $20. 

Kuryakyn Omni Passenger 

Floorboard for Gold Wing 

2018+, new cost $330, only 

used a couple times, less than a 

month, wife did not like them 

as they forced too much 

pressure sideways on her bad 

hip muscles from when she 

broke her hips. Asking $50 

Vega full-face helmet, almost new, 

size L, with J&M BT-03 cordless 

Bluetooth headset installed, $75.00  

 

 

Some “Fun” stuff to brighten your day. 
 

 

As I’ve gotten older, people think I’ve become lazy.  The truth is I’m just being more energy 

efficient. 

 

I haven’t gotten anything done today. I’ve been in the Produce Department trying to open this stupid plastic 

bag. 

 

If you find yourself feeling useless, remember it took 20 years, trillions of dollars, and four presidents to replace 

the Taliban with the Taliban. 

 

Turns out that being a “senior” is mostly just googling how to do stuff. 

 

I want to be 18 again and ruin my life differently. I have new ideas. 

 

God promised men that good and obedient wives would be found in all corners of the world. Then he made the 

earth round...and laughed and laughed and laughed. 

 

I’m on two diets. I wasn’t getting enough food on one. 

 

 
Happy Thanksgiving 
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Color Key: TN-M events District events Other chapter events Misc m/c TN chapter gatherings 

November 2024 
Sun Mon Tue Wed Thu Fri Sat 

     1 2 
        

DLT   3 4 Election Day    5 6 7 8 9 
       

10 Veteran’s Day   11 12 13 14 15 16 
  TNM Lenoir City, 6p      

17 18 19 20 21 22 23 
       

24 25 26 27 Thanksgiving   28 29 30 
       

 

December 2024 
Sun Mon Tue Wed Thu Fri Sat 

1 2 3 4 5 6 7 
      TNM Christmas party, 2p 

 

8 9 10 11 12 13 14 
  TNM Lenoir City, cancelled 

 

    

15 16 17 18 19 20 21 
       

22 23 24 Christmas   25 26 27 28 
       

29 30 31     
  TNM New Year’s Eve, 10:30p     

 

 



 

 

 
Eagle Wings Motorcycle Association 
Region “A”, Tennessee District 
Chapter TN-M, “Foothills Wings”, Lenoir City, Tennessee 
Chapter Director Brian Richards 
7614 Berrycoat Drive 
Corryton, TN 37721 
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Friends for Fun, Safety & Riding


